From: Jeffry Gottfried

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oregon’s response to climate change
Date: Friday, February 7, 2020 1:29:00 PM

I’m writing to urge you to pass the strongest cap and trade legislation that you can. As an avid
outdoorsman, | have been witnessing the effects on climate change in all the places that | fish
and otherwise recreate.

It’s heartbreaking to me to see the crash in fish populations and n rivers like they Nehalem
that reaches well over 70 degrees for two months each summer for the past 20 years, at least.
This kills all the fish that are exposed to these temperatures.

Oregon cannot solve the climate crisis but Oregon must set an example that will amplify what
California is doing and set an example for other states to follow.

I urge you to take action and pass meaningful and effective cap and trade legislation.
Sincerely,

Jeffry Gottfried

7040 SW 84th Ave

Portland, Or 97223

PS Opponents of climate legislation are short-sighted, and misinformed if they think that there
will be a viable timber industry after we fail to stop global warming. Trees cannot move fast
enough to adapt. They will die in place. We all need to sacrifice and do what’s needed Now!
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